
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 
 

What is the amount of apprenticeship levy for your authority on an annual basis?  
£1.8m 
Please show the amount as a total but identify what is the Council’s amount and what is the 
governments payment amount  
Government amount: £15k 

 
What is the current level of ‘spend’ of that levy 
13% 

 
What is the amount of levy underspend that has been returned so far?  
£231,742 
 

If any transfer has taken place, how much has been transferred and what organisations are going to 
be receiving those funds?  
£0 

 
How many existing staff are accessing the levy for training and what level of training is being 
undertaken by those staff members? 
 

Level No. of staff 

2 53 

3 75 

4 29 

5 18 

6 8 

 
What training plans/programmes have been put in place to enable your authority to maximise spend 
of the apprenticeship levy?  
Employee Apprenticeship Programme 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  
John Allison 

Information Officer 
Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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